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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter/Memory Selection:  Thank you to all the 

parents for their support and the students for learning 

the psalter and memory verses each week.  We pray it 

may have an eternal blessing!   

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Monday, 

June 2, at 7:00 p.m. 

 
Field Day Activities:  Field Day activities will be held on 

June 4 from 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.  Please see the 

attachment to the memo email for the teams. 

 

Last day of School:  The last day of school is June 4.  

It will be a half day with field day activities held in the 

morning. 

 

Parents United will provide a morning snack and root 

beer floats after the activities. If you would like to 

stick around after field day, bring your own sack 

lunch to enjoy.  

 

2025-2026 School Calendar: You will find the 

school calendar for the next school year attached to 

the memo email.  It includes all the major dates.   

 

 

 
 

    

 

  

There will be NO hot lunch next week.  

 

Library Notice: Please see the missing list of library 

books attached to the memo email.  We ask that you please 

search your homes and cars to see if you have any of these 

books.  Thank you so much!  We appreciate your help.  

 

Report Cards:  Report cards will be sent home with the 

students on Wednesday.  

 

Parents United:  The volunteer positions for 2025-2026 

have been designated.  Please see the attached “Parents 

United Committee Assignments” document attached to the 

memo email.  

All this the Lord willing, and we live. 
 
 

 

 

 


